
 

 

Mascot Station Upgrade                                                                         
Out-of-hours work notification – February 2024 

Dear Neighbour, 

On Friday 2 and Saturday 3 February 2024 between 10pm and 7am, the Project will be completing line 
making on Bourke Street.  

To carry out the work, construction workers will be using a line marking truck and manual hand tools.  

This work is not anticipated to be disruptive, however every effort will be made to minimise noise to the 
community. Any impacted residents will be contacted individually. This work is dependent on-site 
conditions and is subject to change. We will notify you if the dates and times of work change. 

For more information about the project, please do not hesitate to contact us on 1800 684 490 or visit 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms. 

     24 January 2024 

http://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms

